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             Holy Family Primary School
                    Newsletter
                   Friday, 10th November 2017
Pupils of the Week 
	Class
	Name
	Reason

	Rec 
	Keavy Kuicaid
	For wonderful tidying up both inside & outside all week

	Yr.1 NC
	Josh McCaul
	For his fantastic attitude to school and his great work

	Yr.1 MP
	Charlie Kelly
	For working with such great focus & concentration

	Yr.2 EM
	Olivia Montague
	For her lovely discussion during topic work

	Yr.2. FMG
	Sinead Watson
	For super work on word building 

	Yr.3 SM
	Gerry Harte
	For being such an accommodating & generous person

	Yr.3 UC
	Maria Sidorenko
	For working so hard on her handwriting and finger spaces

	Yr.4 CMM
	Ava Byrne
	For excellent formation of her letters & wonderful presentation

	Yr.4 BH/JM
	Emma Preissler
	For trying so hard & super work all week

	Yr.5 DMC
	Riona Devine
	For brilliant mental maths and knowing her tables so well

	Yr.5 DMS
	Matthew Bryan
	For excellent focus in his work this week

	Yr.6 SMG
	Kevin McAnulla
	For being a super boy & for settling in so well in to Yr.6

	Yr.6 ZMD
	Cara Mulcahy
	For great recall of square & cube numbers

	Yr.7 CK
	Filip Pawlowski
	For always getting on with his work without a fuss

	Yr.7 KMK
	Aidan McCarney
	For working systematically & to the best of his ability at all times


Good Manners Award
Those chosen to receive recognition for the ‘Good Manners’ Award this week are: Fianna Fox, Matthew Murray, Oscar Sojda, Ronan Gallogly, Charlie Grugan, Myah Donnelly, Alex Lopatynska, Setarra Singh, Rhys Watson, Cassie Duffy, Jamie Duffy, Megan Pritchard, Imogen Fiddis, Ronan Baxter, Claire Lowe, Aine Miller, Rihanna Mullin, Ryan Jackson & Abby McEnhill. Well done everyone, we are so proud of you all. 
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Tues 14th Nov – Flu Vaccinations will be administered in school

Thur 30th Nov – Christmas Fun Night takes place on the Senior Site (see overleaf)

Tues 12th Dec – Advent Mass in Sacred Heart Church

Wed 13th Dec – Christmas Lunch in school
Fri 15th Dec – Open Day for new Reception/Yr.1’s takes place on the Junior Site

Tues 6th March – Yr.4 First Confession

Sat 10th March – Sacrament of Confirmation in the Sacred Heart Church @ 3.00pm 

Sun 13th May – Yr.4 First Holy Communion
Shoe Box Appeal
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Sincerest thanks to all those who took part in the recent Christmas Shoebox Appeal. This is a very worthwhile cause and it is so heartening to see our pupils thinking of others less fortunate than themselves, especially during the Christmas season. The shoeboxes were collected earlier in the week and we have been assured they will be delivered to lots of little boys and girls in time for Christmas. 

Parents’ Committee Christmas Draw
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Christmas is fast approaching and this year we will be holding our Christmas Fun Evening on Thursday, 30th November.  Each family was issued with tickets for the Christmas draw and the committee would welcome donations for the various stalls e.g. lucky dip, white elephant, toys, bottles and cake stall. In school we will also be running a ‘Name the Teddy’ competition at a cost of 20p per guess for any pupils wishing to take part. N.B. We ask that you remind your son/daughter to take care when selling tickets e.g. only ask within the family circle and friends (with parents’ permission). In previous years some of the children have put pressure on parents to buy Christmas presents for staff. However, parents are extremely supportive and generous to all our fund raising events throughout the year and all staff agree that they neither need nor expect presents from the children. Many thanks again for your continued support.
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We are truly indebted to our Parents’ Committee for all the fundraising they carry out for our pupils throughout the year. Without the support of parents & guardians we would not be able to provide these additional learning resources for our pupils, so huge thanks to everyone in our school community for their continued support. 
K.S.1. Christmas Plays

A number of parents/guardians have been asking for the dates of our Christmas activities. We do not have this year’s Christmas events’ timetable completed just yet, but here are the dates of our K.S.1 plays which will all take place on the Junior Site at 10.00am.
	  Tues 5th Dec
	  Wed 6th Dec
	 Thur 7th Dec
	   Fri 8th Dec
	  Thur 14th Dec

	          Yr.1
	          Yr.2
	          Yr.4
	         Yr.3
	Reception


Sustrans School Champion Training!
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As you are aware, Holy Family is actively involved in the Sustrans Active Travel programme and last year we were delighted when the school was presented with a Bronze Award!! Sustrans is now offering a series of ‘School Champion Training’ workshops, designed to provide Active Travel Champions with the ideas, skills, resources and motivation to encourage more children to travel actively to school. The workshops will be led by our Sustrans Active Travel Officer, Ann-Marie Cox, who will offer valuable skills development, advice and inspiration. School Champion Training also gives champions the opportunity to meet others from surrounding schools and hear how the Active School Travel Programme is working for them. The training is free and is open to anyone interested in promoting active travel i.e. Principals, teachers, classroom assistants and parents/guardians. If this would be of interest to you and you would like to attend the Holy Family training session, please leave your name in at either of the school offices and come along to the Junior Site next Wednesday (15th Nov) from 2.00pm – 3.30pm. Telephone numbers are: Junior Site office 8224 4140/Senior Site office 8224 3551.
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Aspire Employability Programme
The ASPIRE Employability Programme is a Fermanagh and Omagh District Council Led Project, which aims to help those who are currently unemployed or working less than 16 hours a week find sustainable employment through free learning and development opportunities. It also helps source work placements and volunteering for participants in order to enhance their professional development. The Aspire team held its Open Day on Wednesday, but if you were unable to attend and would like further information, contact the team on 028 8224 6535 or email them at aspire@fermanaghomagh.com. 
